
 
 
 
To Our BJBE Community:  
  
The Visioning Committee has a very exciting opportunity for YOU! It would like to invite you to sign-up for a Gesher 
L’Atid Tent Talk.  A Tent Talk is a lively one-hour group discussion, led by a fellow congregant, where you can share 
your thoughts about your vision for BJBE.  A summary of your valuable feedback will be presented to the Rabbinical 
Search Committee to provide guidance in selecting our new Senior Rabbi.   
  
The Visioning Committee is holding 18 Tent Talks, with 10-12 participants in each, so hopefully you can attend 
one.  Sign up is easy.  Please click here or go to the BJBE website. Select the Tent Talk group that you identify with 
most or, if it is more convenient, sign up for a General Tent Talk session.   
  
The Visioning Committee would like to hear from as many of our congregants as possible, so please sign up NOW as 
our work needs to be completed by May 15th.  If you are having any difficulties with sign up, please contact the BJBE 
office at 847-940-7575.  Lastly, we are working on adding Gesher L’Atid to the website and plan to have it up and 
running soon. 
  
Thank you in advance for participating in this sacred journey, 
  
Dale Busch and Carole Klein-Alexander 
Visioning Committee Co-Leaders 
  
Steffanie Pinsky and Steve Harfield 
Gesher L’Atid Co-Chairs 
 


